
        
 

MARCH NEWSLETTER 
 
We have no local rally scheduled so that any member who chose would attend the FMCA 
National Rally in Perry GA.  If anyone does attend, your editor would appreciate a report as we 
had to cancel our reservation due to health reasons. 
 

UPCOMING RALLIES 
 
APRIL RALLY 
 
Our April Rally is planned for April 4th thru the 6th at Whispering Palms RV Park in Sebastian, FL 
(772-589-3481).  The rates in 2024 were $77/night.  They have no special rally rate but do have 
discounts for military, Passport America, and Good Sam.  They have a social hall with a 
refrigerator but the stove use is questionable. 
 
NOW – WE NEED A HOST COUPLE – This is the glich for this weekend.  If no one 
wants to be the host couple or agree to do the shopping and prep of breakfast and dinner, 
maybe someone would want to be in charge of just breakfast or just dinner.  Maybe a theme to 
the food for the weekend with everyone bringing something for a covered dish and the host 
would just coordinate.  This is our club and we need some input.   
 
Sooo, if your plan to attend there are eight sites available and you need to call and make your 
reservation within the next week and a half so the Campground doesn’t give them away.  This is 
still prime season people are looking for warm weather.  Be sure to let John Marquart know you 
are attending so we have a count and also advise how you want to help with hosting. 
 
Our May rally will be at Ocean Breeze and you need to check our schedule so you make your 
reservations properly.   
 
The Marquarts and the Trerices are busy putting the schedule together for next season.  Please 
help support their efforts and keep our club on the right path.  Thanks. 
 
 
 
 



AS ALWAYS: 
 
REMEMBER - After making any reservations for a rally, please contact our NEW Wagon Master 
(John Marquart) with the dates you will be arriving and the size of your RV.  We need coach & 
people counts for our Hosts 
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
MARCH  Guy Campion  Penni Sheir  Jeff Hattendorf 
 
APRIL  Judy Garbe Jean Fantelli Betty Turpin Armando Novell Brian Howe 
 
 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
 

APRIL  Ed & Sue Pan  
 
 

SUN ROAMER OFFICERS 
 

President   Gordon Girvin   
Vice President   John Marquart  
Treasurer   Denise Scudo   
Secretary   Niki Girvin  
National Director  Jack Fantelli   
Alt. National Director  Nancy Marquart  
Wagon Master  John & Nancy Marquart   

          Co-Wagon Master  Howard & Kimberley Trerice   
Newsletter Editor  Jean Fantelli   
Sunshine    Sue Pan  

 
Sun Roamers Email:  Sun.Roamers.FL@gmail.com   
Sun Roamers Website: www.seafmca.org/sun-roamers-of-florida 
Sun Roamers Phone:  863-223-3228. 

  
 

To Unsubscribe from this Newsletter, contact the editor with the subject line Unsubscribe. 
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